Drumcree Parish Web Site

Year for Priests Lecture

Drumcree Parish is hosting a number of events over the weekend of 16th &€ 18th April to mark the Year for Priests
proclaimed by Pope Benedict XVI. On Friday 16th April Fr Thomas McGovern will visit the parish and deliver a talk
entitled &€ Ministerial Priesthood and the priesthood of the Laitya€™. The lecture will take place at 7.30 pm in the Meeting
Room, Church of St John the Baptist. Refreshments will follow. Entrance is free and all are welcome.

Click here to find out more about the full schedule.
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